Network news

Juliette Lomax-Homier

Fort Pierce’'s new leader

uliette Lomax-Homier, onetime partner
in a health-care group called Just Ladies,
is the newest member of a deans’ group

that previously was just gentlemen.

In June, Lomax-Homier became dean of
the Fort Pierce Regional Campus. Each of the
College of Medicine’s six regional campuses has
a dean, and she’s the first woman in that role.
Lomax-Homier is no beginner, though: She’s
been with the Fort Pierce campus since 2007.

“She is a superb role model and educator who
has served as both OB-GYN clerkship director
from the beginning and as our OB-GYN
education director for the past year,” College
of Medicine Dean John P. Fogarty said. “Her
leadership and calm presence in these roles has
made her selection as campus dean very easy.”

Lomax-Homier replaced the founding campus
dean, Randall Bertolette, who continues to serve
as a part-time course director for Doctoring 3.

“When I came to Fort Pierce to complete a
National Public Health Service Corps obligation
just out of residency,” she said, “I could have never
dreamed that the same community would one day
host a regional campus of a medical school.”

Lomax-Homier's background aligns perfectly with
the College of Medicine’s emphasis on primary care
and service. From 1985 to 1989, she served the
NHSC as a staff obstetrician-gynecologist for Fort
Pierce’s underserved and migrant population. After
that, she practiced OB-GYN at Just Ladies. Her
practice now is limited to gynecology.

Fogarty lauded Bertolette’s work as the first dean
of the Fort Pierce campus, and students, alumni,
faculty and other community members praised him
as kind, supportive, humorous and welcoming.

“I only hope,” Lomax-Homier said, “that I

can fill the shoes of Dr. Bertolette.”




